
TOWN OF SMITHVILLE 
 

Planning Board Meeting Minutes 
September 22, 2010 

 

Chairman Tim Hanna called the September Planning Board meeting to order at 7:05 
P.M. Those in attendance were; Tim Hanna, Chairman, Robert Brooks, Milly Auwarter 
and Jackie Centerwall 

 
Doug Garnar was absent 
 

August meetings minutes were not available. 
 

Old Business: None 

 
Comprehensive Plan: 

CP1: Ben Andrus presented the Comprehensive Plan document for review. Reviewed 

document and Board members made recommendations. Ben will handle the 

recommendations and Board members will get Ben the information necessary to 

complete the plan document. Decision was made to have as complete a document as 

possible for October Planning Board meeting. Board goal is to have final proof and be in 

a position to present to Town Board at October 18th meeting. 

CP2: Tim Hanna questions the procedures for the implementation of the Comprehensive 

Plan. Tim will locate a copy of the document detailing the process and provide it to 

Board members. 

New Business: 

NB1: Planning Board Budget was presented – budget submitted was the same as the 

Approved 2010 Budget. 
 
Next meeting is Wednesday, October 13, 2010 at 7:00 P.M. at the Community 

Center. 
 
Motion was made to adjourn the meeting; motion was accepted. Motion passed 

unanimously. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 9:30 P.M. 


